
Village Board of Trustees 
Public Hearing 
Monday, April 02, 2018 

 
 

MAYOR TRAVER CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30PM. AFTER ROLL CALL MAYOR TRAVER LED THOSE PRESENT IN THE PLEDGE 
OF ALLEGIANCE. 

 
Roll Call Trustee Williams Trustee Carpenter Trustee Boucher Trustee Perry 
Absent N/A    
Public Jeannie Mullen    

 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2018-2019 TENTATIVE BUDGET 
 
A public hearing was held to discuss the tentative 2018-2019 budget. Mayor Traver went through the appropriations and 
revenues for both the Water Fund and General Fund. The village has been preparing for this time by setting aside money each 
budget year. These funds will also be used, incrementally, to offset the loss of revenue. Trustee Williams said that between the 
years of 2013-2016, there was little to no growth in the in the budget and the village is looking at a significant decrease in 
revenues next year. A brief conversation about the budget was held. 

 

The only public comment came from Mr. Dean Watkins who asked about the location of the Public Safety appropriation codes 
within the General Fund budget. In addition, Dean asked about the difference between the amount money the Town pays and 
the amount of money the Village pays for BUS Transportation.  

 
A motion to close the public hearing at 6:55 was made by Trustee Carpenter, seconded by Trustee Perry. All ayes. Motion 
carried. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

_________________________________ 
Janelle Rose, Deputy Clerk 

 

Dated: April 2, 2018 
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